
                  EASTBOURNE CORE STRATEGY (LDF) EXAMINATION

Town Hall, Mrs Jean Radley
Grove Road, Programme Officer
Eastbourne,
East Sussex.       Tel No. 01323 415121
BN21 4UG             Email:jean.radley@eastbourne.gov.uk

  
To: Respondents
      Eastbourne Borough Council,                                                               3rd April, 2012
      (Planning  Policy Team)

Dear Sir/Madam,

Examination of Eastbourne Borough Council’s Core Strategy (LDF)

Further to my letter dated 19th March 2012, I am writing to inform you that the Government 
has recently published the National Planning Policy Framework (the Framework) and the 
Planning Policy for Traveller Sites.  If you wish to make representations on these 
documents, as far as they relate to the Eastbourne Core Strategy, please respond to the 
Programme Officer by no later than Friday, 4th May 2012.

The deadline for submitting further Statements in response to the Inspector’s questions 
outlined in the ‘Matters and Issues’ document (Appendix II) still remains at Friday,  27th 
April, 2012. The extended time is to allow additional representations relating to the 
Framework and the Planning Policy for Traveller Sites documents only.

If you were already planning to submit a further Statement, it would help the Inspector, if 
any comments relating to the above-mentioned documents are incorporated into your 
Statement under the main issues identified by the Inspector.

To assist you, the Council has arranged for links to the National Planning Policy Framework 
and the Planning Policy for Traveller Sites documents to be provided on its website: 
eastbourne.gov.uk/eastbourneplan. However, should you have any query relating to the 
proposed extended timescale, please contact me.

Yours faithfully,

Jean Radley
Programme Officer


